Gets Funds for
Communityl-ldl

mla af board uﬁwdk
mll be completed with a
$5,000 state grant, awarded
this week to Mountain Village
on the lower Yukon.

The funds were announced
following a wisit of Rural
Development Agency staff to
the willage.

The work. already started,
is being directed by Matthew
Peterson, president of the
Work Project Committee for
Mountain Village.



